
 

Sunnybrow Primary School 
Mrs S Binks Head Teacher 

 

Sunnybrow, Crook, Co. Durham, DL15 0LT 
Tel/ Fax: 01388 746413 

sunnybrow@durhamlearning.net 
Website - www.sunnybrowprimaryschool.org.uk 

Newsletter 
Issue No: 278                       15th November 2016

                                       

Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas fair is on 

Thursday 1st December at 

1.15pm – we would be grateful 

for donations for the raffle, any 

good quality toys, bottles, tinned goods for 

hampers, gifts. Many thanks for your help. 

Headlice 

Please be aware that some parents have 

reported that their children have head lice. 

Could you please check your child’s hair and 

treat any lice that you find. If you would like 

further advice, we can give you the contact 

information for our school nurse. 

Tempest Photographers 

Tempest will be in school on 

Thursday 17th November – 

please return your letters 

if you do not wish your 

child to have their photograph taken or if 

you would like a group photograph with 

pre-school children. Thank you. 

Panto 

A letter was sent to all parents/carers 

yesterday with details of 

the pantomime trip school 

have booked for the pupils 

to see Jack and the 

Beanstalk at Durham Gala Theatre on 29th 

November – the trip is a reward for positive 

behaviour, any children misbehaving will not 

be taken. 

Parent Governors 

We have 2 vacancies for parent governors at 

school, if anyone is interested please contact 

Mrs Binks for further details. 

Lining up in the yard 

Just a quick reminder to allow the children 

to line up by themselves each morning and 

for them to be responsible for their own 

belongings. We have found that it is having a 

positive impact. 

Children in Need 

Friday 18th 

November is 

Children in 

Need day and 

your child can come to school in spotty 

clothes for a donation of £1. 

Contact numbers 

Please ensure that you let the office know 

of any changes of contact 

numbers for the children – we 

have had several instances 

lately where we could not 

contact anyone for a pupil. 
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Dates for the diary 

Monday 14th November                        - Anti-bullying week 

Friday 25th November                         - School closed teacher training day 

Tuesday 29th November                       - Panto at Gala Theatre 

Thursday 1st December                        - Christmas fayre 

Wednesday 7th December                      - Christmas dinner 

Tuesday 13th December                        - KS1 party 

Wednesday 14th December                     - Awards Assembly 

Thursday 15th December                       - KS2 party 

Friday 16th December                          - Christmas service 

- School closes for Christmas holidays 

Tuesday 3rd January                           - School reopens 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 


